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Dear USC Dentistry Community:

If there is a silver lining to the ongoing challenges, massive disruptions and
general uncertainty created this year by the COVID-19 pandemic, it’s that I
have developed an even deeper appreciation for this community. 

When I think about the ways we have listened to, supported and trusted each
other and found ways to move forward in the labs and on the clinic floors, I
can’t help but feel tremendously thankful. And while our challenges are far from
over, I know that together there’s nothing we can’t accomplish.

Above, I have included a photo taken pre-pandemic to hopefully show, that
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although the world as we knew it has changed profoundly, the spirit of this
holiday remains.

This Thanksgiving, I want to thank all of you for your dedication, resilience and
hard work. I also want to wish you and your loved ones a Happy Thanksgiving.
Whether you’re dining with immediate family members or Zooming with family
from across the country, stay safe, stay healthy and, as always, Fight on!

Avishai

Avishai Sadan, DMD, MBA
Dean
G. Donald and Marian James Montgomery

Professor of Dentistry
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